
 

Year R Homework Letter – Friday 7th June  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
         

 

Phonics 
In our phonics lesson this week we have begun to 
introduce the children to phase 5 phonemes. This week 
we have learnt ay, ou, ie and ea:  I have sent each child 
home with a new set of phase 5 grapheme tiles. Please 
could you practise these daily with your child. Our 
‘Harder to Read and Spell’ words this week are: ‘oh’ and 
‘their.’ 
 
 
 
 
 

Homework 
Please continue to read daily with 
your child and write a comment in 
their yellow reading log – this is really 
helpful for us. We have also set an E-
Book on Oxford Owl for you to read 
with your child.  
 
Optional homework: Please practise 
the phonemes and ‘Harder to Read 
and Spell ‘words with your child. We 
have included a link to help with the 
pronunciation of sounds:  Phonics: 
How to pronounce pure sounds | 
Oxford Owl - YouTube 
 
 
  Diary Dates 
PTFA Wear Own Shoes Day – Bottles 
for Summer Garden Party: Friday 
21st June 
EYFS Collective Worship: Wednesday 
26th June – 9.05am 
Hopathon: Wednesday 26th June  
Sports Day Thursday 27th June  
INSET Day: Friday 28th June  
Art Exhibition: Monday 1st July – 
1.30pm-4.30pm 
Art Exhibition: Tuesday 2nd July – 
3.15pm-4.30pm 
Open Evening: Tuesday 2nd July – 
3.15pm-4.30pm 
Reserve Sports Day: Thursday 4th 
July 1.15pm-3.15pm 
PTFA Summer Garden Party: 
Saturday 6th July -12.00pm-3.00pm  
Summer Concert: Tuesday 9th July 
6.00pm-7.00pm 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
The EYFS Team 

Visit to Christ Church 
On Tuesday 4th of June we visited Christ Church. Revd 
Len gave the children a tour of the church as part of 
their R.E learning for the Summer term. Whilst we were 
there, we spent some time ‘cleaning’ the church. Cleaning 
the church is our ‘Love Project’ for the Summer term, 
which allows us to give something back to our 
community. Thank you so much to Mrs Grogan, Mrs 
Anthony, Ms Winder and Mrs Fox who accompanied the 
trip.  
 

Amazon Wishlist 
Thank you so much to all those who have bought an item 
from the school’s Amazon wishlist. It has been greatly 
appreciated  - the children are really enjoying the new 
additions to the classroom!  We are always in need of 
craft materials such as sequins, pipe cleaners, pompoms, 
lollypop sticks, stickers and stampers, so any donations of 
these are always gratefully received. Additionally, if you 
have any toys at home that are related to construction 
(builders hats and toys),  the emergency services or items 
that can be used in our home corner, that you no longer 
use at home, we would love to hear from you. Thank you!                                                          

  
  
 

We are now asking for Reception 
children to be dropped off at the gate 
and make their way to the classroom 
independently. They will be met by 
myself at the classroom door. This is 
in preparation for their transition to 
Year 1. 

Our learning this week 
This term we are learning all about ‘Superheroes.’ We 
won’t just be learning about superheroes who wear their 
pants outside their trousers, but also real superheroes 
who want to make the world a better place. We will be 
learning all about the extraordinary superheroes all 
around us, from doctors, nurses to firefighters and police 
officers. We will have a visit from the local fire brigade 
on Tuesday 11th June, where the children will have the 
opportunity to see inside a fire engine and learn about 
fire safety at home. We have started the term by reading 
‘Supertato’ by Sue Hendra and Paul Linnet. In our 
enhanced provision our activites have been themed 
around saving the vegetables from the ‘Evil Pea!’ 
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